
From: Danny Varat
To: deb@sofield.comdeb@sofield.com

Date: 2/20/2017 10:51:00 AM
Subject: First Monday

​Deb, I hope that you're doing well. I have transitioned with Kevin Bryant to be chief of staff for the LG's office, 
and he is very interested in speaking to First Monday when the opportunity arises (he's booked for March 6th, 
but thereafter, when possible). Please let me know when you'll have a slot for him, and we'll look forward to 
being there. Thanks

Danny Varat
864-787-4150


mailto:Danny%20Varat
mailto:deb@sofield.com

